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SPORTS MEDICINE FELLOWSHIP  
ELECTIVE ROTATION REQUIREMENTS 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Sports Medicine Rotation.   

Outside rotators will be requested to do the following when seeking a rotation with the 
TTU Department of Family Medicine Sports Medicine Fellowship in Lubbock: 

1) Discuss timing with the coordinator to be sure there are no conflicts with the 
requested dates 

2) Provide the following 
a. Curriculum Vitae 
b. Statement of interest 
c. Letter of good standing 
d. Competency based objectives he/she is interested in meeting during the 

rotation 
3) Complete all GME paperwork including proof of malpractice insurance, Texas 

Rotator PIT, approval from his/her residency director, description of who will be 
paying his/her salary during the time of rotation.  Please contact the GME office 
at 806-743-2978. 

4) Applications should be submitted no later than ten weeks before desired time of 
rotation. 

 

This is a competitive process so rotation slots are limited. 

If you have questions, please contact Jennifer Zavala, Fellowship Coordinator at 
(806) 743-2238 or email her at jennifer.zavala@ttuhsc.edu. 
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